
General Information 

  

The Summer Residents Association [SRA] Leadership Team is continuing to plan and re-plan, 

address issues and communicate to our membership as well as others with a general interest in 

SRA what may be able to happen this summer. Communicating with both groups is critical from  

an organizational perspective and will serve us well as we make important decisions in the 

upcoming weeks. Those decisions may be forced on us by factors beyond our control or ones we 

make ourselves based on monitoring and assessing the evolving situation within the city and 

county and state in which our organization operates.    

 


